
MUNICIPALITY'S MAIN BUILDING CLOSED FOR RENOVATIONS 

The Greater Tzaneen Municipality's main office in Tzaneen is closed to the public from 25 May 

2020 to 29 May 2020 due to renovations. The renovations are undertaken to ensure that the 

building comply with hygiene standards and measures put in place by government in combating 

Covid_19. 

The renovations will be completed on Suturday, 30 May 2020. We will resume with most 

municipal services on Monday, 1 June 2020. Essential services related to water, electricity, 

traffic, waste removal and maintenance of public infrastructure for basic services will continue 

uninterrupted.  

For any electricity related queries contact our call center at 082 679 0720.  

If you want to make payments on your municipal account you can do so via EFT on our ABSA 

account (4051444332). Use your account number as reference number. You can as an alternative 

pay your account at any Checkers, Shoprite, Pick n Pay, Pep or Boxer.  

We apologize for any inconvenience. For more information you can contact Neville Ndlala @ 

0730762125.  
 


